April 27, 2015
Dear Parents:
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are excited to announce our last field trip of the year! The entire fourth grade will be traveling to Thanksgiving Point to tour the Museum of Ancient Life. Our classes will be using the Frontrunner instead of busses for this field trip. The field trip will be held Wednesday, May 20th. We will be meeting at the Frontrunner station on 4000 South promptly at 8:30. There will be NO RIDES provided from the school to the Frontrunner Stations. Please make arrangements to drop your student off by 8:30, as the train leaves soon after.  Every student will need a signed permission slip in order to participate. Because we will have no way to provide lunch for students on that day each student will need to bring a COLD lunch from home. There will be no microwaves or silverware, so plan appropriately! If you would like to attend the field trip with your student please indicate so on the permission slip. Students will need to be picked up at the Frontrunner Station on 4000 South at 2:47. Again, there will be NO RIDES from the station to the school. We are asking for a $6.00 donation per student to cover the cost of admission into the museum. Please pay the front office as soon as possible! 
Sincerely,
								     The Fourth Grade Team 
__________________________________________________________ 
*Must be RETURNED by 5/6/2015
______ I give my student ___________________________ permission to attend the Museum of Ancient Life Field Trip. 
______ I would like to be a parent volunteer on the field trip. *Parents will be responsible to pay their own admission to the museum  ($6.00) and transportation fees.
Phone number _________________________________________________
Parent’s Signature: ______________________________________________
  
